
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

November 2023 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Blair Park, 

we hope you enjoy! 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blair Park 
Newsletter 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 
month are… 

10th – Mo 

11th – Peggy 

28th - John 

29th – Joan – 101 years young 

Wishing you a very happy birthday x 

 



A little preview of what we 

got up to in October… 
 

This month we celebrated the birthdays of June and Margaret. 

 

We had the drag artist, Miss Chamonix, come in to sing to us on 

the 2nd October. 

 

The Church came to us on the 5th which is always a pleasure. 

 

We took some residents to the Dementia Friendly cinema 

screening of Pillow Talk.  They thoroughly enjoyed their trip. 

 

As usual, the hairdresser and singing barber with his ukelele 

came to visit.  The chiropodist was also in this month. 

 

River’s Rodents came along with his pet rodents which is 

always a hit as the residents love handling them. 

 

Our Halloween party was on 31st October with entertainment 

from Peter Kneebone.  A wonderful time was had by all. 

 

Remembrance Sunday is 12th November. 

 

  



 

Coming up in the future 
 

On Wednesday, 8th November we will be taking more residents 
to the Dementia Friendly Cinema screening of Father of the 
Bride at The Light in Sittingbourne.  If you would like to come 

along and bring your loved one, please let us know. 
 
 

We have Storm King coming to sing to us on Friday, 17th 
November between 2.00 pm and 3.00 pm 

 
 

Christmas is coming and we are in need of prizes for our 

Christmas Raffle.  This will be held on our Christmas Fe te on 

Saturday, 2nd December this year.  Miss Chamonix will be in to 

keep us all entertained. 

 

 

On Friday, 22nd December, we are having a Christmas party 

with a buffet.  Our Drag Queen, Miss Chamonix and the Mayor 

will be joining us for the party.  Tickets, again, are £5.00 per 

person and include the entertainment and buffet.  Please come 

along as it will be a really fun time.  See Donna or Tara for 

tickets. 

  



 
  



 

  



 

 

  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



 

In the Spotlight… 

Terry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had our annual Environmental audit done 

and, once again, we have a received Food Hygiene 

Rating of 5 from the Food Standards Agency. 

 

Well done to ALL the Kitchen Staff - 

Congratulations!! 

 



 

*Friends & Family* 

 

We would like to welcome all our new residents and their relatives to 

Blair Park. 

 

Our building works are continuing to progress well.  They are continuing 

the works upstairs.  They have now started on the last upstairs corridor. 

 

When bringing toiletries for your relative, could you put your relative’s 

name on them before bringing in please. 

 

We are coming to the winter season so please be mindful of colds and flu 

and try to avoid bringing it into the home. 

 

We are starting to collect raffle prizes for our Christmas Fe te on Saturday, 

2nd December from 2.00 pm to 4.00 pm.  Any donations will be gratefully 

accepted.  Thank you. 

 

Also, if you are able to help on the day, this would be appreciated. 

 
 

We have activities planned so please check the activities board when you 

come and visit your relative. 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Blair Park Care Home, 2 Beechwood Avenue, Crown Road, Milton Regis, Sittingbourne, 

Kent. ME10 2AL 
Tel: 01795 423695      Email: blairpark@charinghealthcare.co.uk 

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


